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Foundation Home Learning 

13th – 17th May 2019 

 

Another super week has passed in Foundation – the children were absolutely fantastic as we had to 

keep very quiet whilst the Year 2s and 6s were doing their special challenges (SATS). Our timetable 

was slightly different each day to work around this and help our friends out but the children were 

super – we were very proud! 

We have had such a brilliant week learning all about Elmer as we are celebrating his birthday today. It 

was our text of the week in Literacy and the children loved writing about his patchwork colours. Our 

main learning focus was about how it is so important for us all to be different. We talked about how we 

are all unique, special and that we need to love and look after all friends and be kind to others. We had 

so much fun painting our patches onto the school Elmer and cannot wait for you all to see it. 

In Maths we based our learning around Elmer’s birthday party and recapped subtraction – specifically 

how many cakes were eaten! If the crocodiles had 8 cakes and gave 2 to the giraffes to eat – how 

many would be left? The children really enjoyed this and it is such a fun way to practise subtraction at 

home – we looked at many different ways to use self-help including number lines and Numicon. 

Home Learning: This week, after talking about how special and unique we all are – can you complete 

the All About Me sheet? It was so lovely that we completed these before the children started school 

so it will be interesting to see how they have grown and which children have the same interests and 

which are different. It would be brilliant to see how they have grown too with either a photo or 

drawing of themselves. 

Dates for this term and next: 

Coffee Morning Tuesday 21st May – NO COFFEE MORNING DUE TO PLAYBOX SHOW TRIP – (So 

sorry again) 

Tuesday 21st May – Morning visit to Playbox to watch their summer show – please return permission 

Friday 24th May: Break for half term 

Monday 3rd June: Welcome back to the last term 

Many apologies to parents and carers of children who attend Rugby Tots. The finish time is definitely 

4.15 (not 4pm as Miss Tickle thought – totally my fault!) 

 

 

Please remember home 

learning should be fun! 

Don’t worry if you do not 

have time at a weekend – 

just if and when you can! 


